
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, April 4, 2018  

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Bagel Dog 

 Macaroni and Cheese  

 Salad Bar Selections  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Posey Graber      

   

 

1. Attention Boys interested in trying out for boys’ volleyball! 7th grade tryouts will be held 

on Thursday, April 5th immediately after school in the main gym until 5:15. On Friday, 

April 6
th

 we will have the last day of tryouts after school in the main gym until 5:15.  Be 

sure to wear athletic shoes and clothes. If you have any questions, please see Coach 

LaBud or Coach Olson. Go Tigers!\ 

 

2. Time to dust off the cleats and shin guards. Another season of Gurrie soccer is about to 

begin. Tryouts and skills clinics will begin on this Thursday, April 5th. Full schedules 

and team information packets are in room 122B to pick up now. If you have any 

questions see Coach Motto or Coach Gjoni.  

 
3. The deadline to order the Gurrie Class of 2018 t-shirt has been extended to Friday, 

April  6th! 

 

4. Attention all 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade girls softball tryouts will continue this Thursday. An ending 

time will be determined tomorrow but bring warm clothes in case we go outside. Make 

sure you bring athletic clothes and mitt as well. Any girls interested in playing softball 

please see Coach Vogg today. Go Tigers!  

 

 

 


